
 

 

 
P.O. Box 5035 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London, ON 
N6A 4L9 

 
 
 
March 23, 2016 
 
 
J. Braam  
Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on March 22, 2016 resolved: 
 
13. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 2nd Report of the Transportation 

Advisory Committee, from its meeting held on February 2, 2016:  

a) the following actions be taken with respect to the Downtown Infrastructure Planning and 
Coordination: 

 
i) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to provide the Transportation Advisory 

Committee (TAC) with the City-Wide Construction Coordination Plan, an 
assessment of each projects requirements, impacts to road users and use of 
capital funds; 
 

ii) a Working Group BE ESTABLISHED to review the project ‘Dundas Place’ and 
bring back recommendations to the TAC; it being noted that the lead for this 
Working Group will be S. Brooks; and, 

 
iii) it BE NOTED that a Report dated January 28, 2016, from the Managing Director, 

Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer to the Strategic 
Priorities and Policy Committee, with respect to this matter, was received; 

 
b) the following actions be taken with respect to the Blackfriars Bridge Environmental Study 

Report: 
 

i) the Civic Administration BE ADVISED that the Transportation Advisory Committee 

(TAC) expressed endorsement of the above-noted report; and, 

 

ii) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to consider the incorporation of safety 

measures to reduce vehicle speeds on the bridge and to improve the proposed 

multi-modal transportation during the detail design; and 

c) clauses 1 to 3 and 6 to 8, BE RECEIVED.  (13/4/CWC) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
\lk 
 
 
cc. J. Fleming, Managing Director, Planning and City Planner 

E. Soldo, Director, Roads and Transportation  
Chair and Members, Transportation Advisory Committee   

   


